
January 13, 1953.

Union Board Meeting No. 16
Meeting called to order by Jim Pauloski at 7:00 P.M.
Dean Ashton was absent. Dick Deutsche and Robert Flentke
were excused.
The minutes of the last ineeting were read and approved.

Jim Pauloski - Servic4 workers are requested for regular
enrollment work.
A motion was made by Jerry Wilson that the Board not allow
service workers to work at enrollment with paid workers. The
motion was seconded and passed.
Jim Pauloski reported on the meeting with A .W.S.

Committee reports:
Bill Chambers f There will be a between-semester party for
the Board at Lyman Smith's residence.
Lyman Smith - Made the motion that Sigma Delta Chi be re-
leased from contract as of January 31, Room 309. The motion
was seconded and passed.

The problem of keeping game scores up-to-date was mentioned.
It was suggested that the House committee set up forms for
checking criticism of food services.
Philip Broyles - The date for Bridge night is Wednesday,
January 14, in the Marine Room at 8:00 P.M.
John Snyder - A resolution for Union Recognition Award was
seconded and passed. An amendment was made by George Gamble
that a recipient must have previous qualifications for Union
Service Award. The amendment was seconded and passed.
The motion made by Bill Chambers that the resolution be
tabled was seconded and passed.
Jerry Wilson - Made a complaint on desk help.

A motion for adjournment was made by Philip Broyles.

The meeting was adjourned by Jim Pauloski at 8:30 P.M.

Approved: Submitted by:

James Pauloski, President Lee Yarchant, Secretary


